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June 4, 2013


 
MEMORANDUM
 
To:                   Montgomery College Colleagues
 
From:               Dr. DeRionne P. Pollard, President
 
Subject:           Appointment of Governance Coordinator
 
I am pleased to announce that Dr. Tacy L. Holliday has accepted the administrative associate
position of governance coordinator for the coming year. She will begin her duties in this role
on July 1, 2013.
 
Dr. Holliday has served as the science learning center manager at the Germantown Campus
for the past seven years, and she brings many years of valuable organizational leadership and
management experience to this new role. During her 12-year tenure at the College, she has
also served as an instructional assistant, a psychology instructor, a teaching assistant and
tutor, and as a management and leadership trainer and management and business law trainer
for the Center for Professional and Organizational Development. She has also served as the
coordinator of the Applying Principles & Practices for Effective Learning (APPEL) Corps,
the College’s network of academic support centers.
 
In her previous participation in the governance system, Dr. Holliday served on the
Germantown Campus Council (2012–2013). She is familiar with the new governance system
—its constitution, bylaws, and handbook—and has personal experiences with how it
operates.
 
Join me in congratulating and welcoming Dr. Holliday to her new role, and let me share with
you that the office of the governance coordinator continues to be located in room 315F in the
Mannakee Building. Dr. Holliday can be reached at Tacy.Holliday@montgomerycollege.edu. 
 
Please join me in thanking Ms. Amy Crowley for her past years of service supporting the new
governance system, both as one of the co-chairs leading the Task Force on Governance, and
in serving as the inaugural governance coordinator this past year. Ms. Crowley has done a
terrific job helping to implement our new governance system, and we wish her great success
as she transitions back into her staff role where she will serve as the director of academic
initiatives.
 
I very much look forward to our second year implementing our governance system in ways
that will positively benefit everyone at the College.
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